
CISA 009252

To: 
From: 
Sent: Mon 12/14/2015 5:34:28 PM 
Subject: Los Angeles CVE evaluation project 

Dear._ICb_lc5_l _ __, 

My name is ICblC5l I 1 met you at the December 2nd LA CVE evaluation meeting at UCLA. I am part of 
the evaluation team along with 1Cbl<6l I 
We are now conducting interviews with all the key stakeholders so as to learn about 
your current and desired activities related to reducing radicalization towards violence. 

We will then work in collaboration with each of you to use this information to help determine how we can 
measure outcomes from your programs/activities. These measures will then be used to evaluate specific 
programs/activities in LA to assess how they work. 

Please let me know if you would be available to either meet in person or by phone on any of the days listed 
below: 

Wednesday (Dec. 16th) 
Friday (Dec. 18th) 
Tuesday (Dec. 22nd) 
Wednesday (Dec. 23rd) 
Tuesday (January 5th) 
Wednesday (January 5th) 
Friday (January 81

h before 2:00 PM) 

I look forward to hearing from you. If I don't hear from you I will follow-up with a phone call on Friday December 
18th. 

We greatly appreciate your support. 

Thank you. 

Sincere'r' 
l(b)(6) 

III 
0 
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